10 February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

BloxwichAcademy
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk

Re: Mobile Phones

| would like to remind you that it is unacceptable for pupils to bring their mobile phones in to school.
There is no reason why a child should need a mobile phone during the school day.

Any child found with a mobile phone will have it confiscated and it will only be returned following a
discussion with parents.

Thank you forf your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

U

R Beards
Headteacher



